
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
CITY OF QUINCY, FLORIDA 

 
Please take notice that a Preliminary Election scheduled for the City of Quincy, Florida 
on the 30th day of April 2024, for the purpose of electing one city commissioner for a 
term of three years. 
 

The district up for election is District 3 
 
Anyone wishing to register to vote in this election may do so at the office of the 
Supervisor of Elections or any Town/City Hall prior to the closing of the books at  
5:00 p.m. on Monday, April 1, 2024. 
 
Early voting for Quincy, District 3 will be held at the Supervisor of Elections office and 
will start April 23rd  through April 27th; polls will open at 10:00am to 6:00pm Tuesday—
Friday, and 10:00am to 4:00pm on Saturday. On Election Day, April 30th, voting will 
take place at Quincy Recreation Center; the polls will open at 7:00 a.m. and close at 7:00 
p.m.  The election is nonpartisan and any qualified voter residing within City of Quincy, 
District 3 may vote. 
 
 
Vote by Mail ballots will be available at the Supervisor of Elections office, please call 
850-627-9910 or visit the website at www.gadsdensoefl.gov, if you would like to request 
one. 
 

http://www.gadsdensoefl.gov/

